Subject: Bug reports should go to bugs.openvz.org
Posted by kir on Fri, 31 Mar 2006 13:30:59 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

If you think you found a bug in OpenVZ, the best place to report it is bugs.openvz.org. Forum
does not have any means to track bug status, so it is easier to ignore/forget the bug. Bugs
reported to bugzilla will never be forgot, discarded or otherwise ignored - so it is in your interest to
use Bugzilla.

If you are not sure if this is a bug report or just your misconfiguration - file a bug report first, then
ask for support here citing all the details and giving the link to bugzilla bug.
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